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***PLEASE NOTE THE NEW SCHOOL ADDRESS***
7th September 2020
Dear Parents and Carers

His Grace Leo Archbishop Cushley, has written to the schools and Parishes requesting that pupils in P5 who were unable to make their First Holy Communion in June, now receive the Sacrament before Christmas.

Father Allan will arrange for First Holy Communion for our P5 pupils at:

11am Mass on Saturday 3rd October 2020.  

There are 9 children in the P5 class who need to receive the Sacrament and this would mean limiting the household members who could attend to 5 per household including your child who will be receiving the Sacrament.
To help us plan and arrange this celebration, please complete the slip below confirming your attendance at the Mass.  Further information will be sent from the school including a revision set of lessons for you to complete with your child at home.

Thank you for your continued support.

Liz Laird

Headteacher

P5 - FIRST HOLY COMMUNION
I would like my child___________________________________  to receive the Sacrament of First Holy Communion at 11am Mass on Saturday 3rdOctober.  I understand that there will be a maximum of 5 household members including my child.

Signed _____________________________________   Date_________________________
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